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Comments: I am opposed to any further relaxation of use restrictions intended to protect the natural systems and

beauty of Prince William Sound.

Rather, I would like to see current regulations enforced to reduce on-going abuses.  The Sound is too important a

resource to allow the increasing anything-goes activities to continue.

It would be very unfortunate if areas of the Sound were excluded from Wilderness Status because of unchecked

abuses.

 

 

Please add me to your mailing list.

 

Thank you,

Gil Kruschwitz

1617 W 14th Ave.

Anchorage, AK  99501

 


